
Inquiry Regarding Non-Resident Tuition 

Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

Admissions Office 

[Institution Name] 

[Institution Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear Admissions Office, 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am considering applying for 

admission to [Institution Name] for the [Specify Term/Year]. 

I am writing to inquire about the tuition policies for non-resident students. Specifically, I would 

like to know: 

• The current non-resident tuition rate. 

• Any available financial aid or scholarships for non-resident students. 

• Eligibility criteria for establishing residency. 

• Deadlines related to tuition payments and financial aid applications. 

Your insights on these matters would be greatly appreciated as they will aid me in making an 

informed decision regarding my education. 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 


